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IFROM KATHY…
Hello all, and Happy 31st Birthday to the Fairfield Glade Garden Club!  I was reflecting on last 

August’s meeting when we were all gathered at The Barn to celebrate our 30th birthday with good food,
bits of our history, and plenty of good conversation.  Except for the heat, and it was hot, it was a great 
day!  Unfortunately we won’t be gathering to celebrate the Club’s birthday this year, but as each of you 
read this, think about the wonderful celebration we will have when we can once again meet and greet 
each other!  We will appreciate it that much more.  

So, for sure we won’t be meeting in August, and I am not counting on being able to meet in 
September.  You all will be the first to know when someone will let us use their facility and it is safe to 
meet again.  In the meantime, enjoy your gardens, even if that is just a pot on your porch or patio!  

There is a lot of information in this newsletter so please read through it all and help where you 
can.  Thank you!

HAVE YOU ORDERED YOUR BEAUTIFUL DAFFODIL BULBS YET?  IF NOT, YOU 
HAVE UNTIL AUGUST 7TH TO PLACE YOUR ORDER.  GO TO THE FOLLOWING 
LINK:  https://tinyurl.com/FGGC-Daffodil-Orders

One of the ideas of the Fundraiser Brainstorming Committee is similar to 
the Garden Treasure Sale from past years.  The difference is that we will be 
doing it in conjunction with a Trunk Sale.  Participation will be open to the 
public.  There will be more information about the Trunk Sale after the first 
of the year.  What we need from you now is to start saving your washed 
nursery pots.  We will only be using pots with no commercial logo on them. 
So, in the spring when we are all dividing up our garden beauties we can set
aside a few cuttings to be sold at the Trunk Sale.  If you have your own pots,
great!  If you don’t, we can share with one another.  P.S.  If you know that 
you will be dividing a certain plant in the spring please take a picture of it in
bloom to go with your cuttings.

Another project that you will hear more about after the first of the year is 
making seed balls or seed pancakes.  For that project we are asking all of 
you who are willing and able, to save seeds from your flower gardens as 
they go to seed this summer and fall.  Please dry, label and store 
them and they will eventually get turned into a fun and different way to 
plant a garden!

mailto:fggardenclub@gmail.com
https://tinyurl.com/FGGC-Daffodil-Orders

